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Docket No. 50-454
Docket No. 50-455

Commonwealth Edison Company
ATTN: Mr. Cordell Reed

Vice President
Post Office Box 767
Chicago, IL 60690

Gentlemen:

This refers to the special audit conducted at your request by the National
Board of Boiler and Pressure Vessel Inspectors of ASME Code activities at the
Byron Station, Units 1 and 2, authorized by NRC Operating License NPF-23 and
NRC Construction Permit CPPR-131. The special audit included investigation
of allegations received by this office in early 1984 relating to Authorized

- Nuclear Inspector ' activities subject to the ASME Boiler and Pressure Vessel
Code. Mr. J. ' F. Streeter of this office met with Mr. B. Shelton on February 4,
1985, to discuss our review of this matter as set forth in the enclosed
inspection report.

In accordance with 10 CFR 2.790(a), a copy of this letter and the enclosures
will be placed in the NRC Public Document Room.

Sincerely,

/.f'
J. F. Streeter, Director
Byron Project Division

Enclosure: Inspection Report
No. 50-454/84-88(DRS);
No. 50-455/84/57(DRS)
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cc w/ enc 1:
:D.-L.DFarrar,-Director

of Nuclear Licensing,
'

'V. I.'.Schlosser, Project Manager
Gunner Sorensen, Site Project'

Superintendent,
R..E. Querio,-Station

Superintendent
.DMB/ Document Control Desk (RIDS)
Resident Inspector, RIII Byron

,

Resident Inspector,'RIII
Braidwood

Phyllis Dunton, Attorney
General's-Office, Environmental
Contro1' Division

D. W.~ Cassel , Jr. , ~ Esq.
Diane Chavez, DAARE/ SAFE
W. Paton, ELD
L. 01shan, NRR LPM
S.:F. Harrison, Executive Director,

The National Board of Boiler and
Pressure Vessel Inspectors

D. J. Mcdonald, Director of
Inspections-

:C.:W. Allison
M. F. Sullivan-
R.=P. Holt
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